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Leighton, Adele 
-. - - - - -- - -- - - -- - - - 

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC 

Sent: Monday, June 23,2008 9:12 AM 

To: Leighton, Adele; Raymond, Margaret; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Howland, Debra 

Subject: FW: Locke LakeIBarnstead 

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account for Docket No. DW 08-052. 

--Kim 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Maureen Soares [mailto:islandl24@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2008 3:19 PM 
To: PUC 
Subject: Locke LakeJBarnstead 

To the Directors of the Public Utility Commission, 

RE: Locke Lake Water Rates 

As a Locke Lake homeowner in the town of Barnstead, we are turning to you, our public utilities commission, to 
assist us regarding the new water rates about to be implemented by Pittsfield Aqueduct Company. This increase 
is more than homeowners can afford and an incredible increase to propose at one time rather than gradually. 
Perhaps there are some Federal or state monies that could help offset these overwhelming increases. I do 
believe that rates should continue to be based on usage per household. 

We would appreciate any help you might provide in this regard. 

Thanks you, 

Maureen Soares 

Need to know now? Get instant answers with Windows Live Messenger. IM on your terms. 


